From:

Roddy Burns

Sent:

21 September 2021 15:40

To:

Subject:

RE: Conduct comment

Thank you for your email.

I thought you should be aware of the comment should it be raised by EMs at some point in the future at meetings of Committee or Council.

Regards,

Roddy

From:

Sent: 21 September 2021 03:23 PM

To: Roddy Burns

Subject: RE: Conduct comment

Roddy,

I've read the comment and would assume that it is

I respect view. As Councillors are elected under political banners it is entirely appropriate for there to be political discussion in the chamber.

I would still however stand by my comments that Councillors are subject to the Code of Conduct and that that with any discussion in the chamber they have to respect the Chair, their fellow Councillors and officers. I was careful in my wording on the MO report so as to provide advice and factual observations for consideration by the Council.